Brian Robinson,
8741, Baldwin Park,
California-923010
USA
June 03, 2011
California Insurance Co,
California-923011
USA
Dear Sir,
Sub- Termination of Health Insurance Policy
Ref- Insurance Policy No. 2541/ $10000/Dated Jan 10, 2009
With this letter I request you to terminate the above mentioned policy from next month onwards. I have taken the policy for last two years and today, it has been proving very expensive to pay the premium of policy by me. During the last two year of policy I also did not need it at all to claim any compensation.
As a result, I have decided to terminate the policy from next month onwards. I would also like to take any other life insurance policy if you can give me in replace of this policy.
I expect early reply to this letter of termination of policy from your side so that I can look forward to take other policy in place this health policy.
Thanking you,
Yours faithfully,
Brian Robinson

